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Senate Education K-12 Subcommittee Meeting Notice

A Senate Education K-12 Subcommittee informational meeting on Common Core is scheduled for Wednesday,
January 29, 10:00 AM - Noon, Room 105 Gressette Building. In the first 30 minutes of the meeting, the
Subcommittee will hear from several content experts opposed to Common Core; this will be followed by a half hour
of several presentations in favor of implementation, then an hour of members' Q&A and discussion.

Please be aware that although Room 105 is the largest in the building, it does have an estimated seating capacity of
less than 100. For your convenience, and to accommodate the anticipated level of interest, we arranged to have Live
Broadcast. The meeting will be posted on the “Senate Meeting Schedule” website at http://www.scstatehouse.gov/
next week, and will include a link to the Live Broadcast.

If necessary, a separate K-12 meeting will be scheduled at a later date to hear from the public.
Thank you.

Sally E. Cauthen

K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee
Gressette Building, Room 412

P.0.Box 142, Columbia, SC 29202

803-212-6252

sallycauthen@scsenate.gov
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